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Pequea
Elementary
PTO 2021-22

Mission
The purpose of the Pequea PTO is
to unite parents, teachers,
administrators, and the community
in supporting the educational and
social development of all students.

Stay in Touch
Subscribe to school blog at
pequea.pennmanor.net

“Like’ Pequea Elementary School
on Facebook!

Follow @PequeaElem on Twitter

Contacts
Stephanie Andreychek, President
pequeapto@gmail.com
Jessica Maule, Vice President
jessica.maule@pennmanor.net
Michelle Gilger, Treasurer
mgilger620@comcast.net
Nicole Katherman, Secretary
njohnson1318@gmail.com

Get Involved
PTO Meetings

September 9 - In Person
October 14 - In Person
November 11 - Virtual
January 13 - Virtual

February 10 - In Person
March 10 - Virtual

April 21 - In Person
May 19 - In Person

All meetings start at 6:30pm. In person
meetings will be held at the school. A
Google Meet link will be posted on the
blog the week of the virtual meetings.

PTO Events
Pequea Point Break Fundraiser

(Obstacle Course Challenge to build
strength and school unity)

October 15
Rain Date- October 22

Scholastic Book Fair
November 8-12

Winter Wonderland Holiday Shop
December 3

Family Fun Night
February 25

End of Year Celebration
Date to be Determined

Paint Night(s)
Dates to be Determined

Together we can promote the educational, social and emotional growth of our children!
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How Can You Help?
Volunteer
To volunteer on event
committees, help from home, or
offer to donate an item for
teacher appreciation meals
email:

pequeapto@gmail.com

Volunteers must complete the
volunteer process with Penn
Manor School District. Contact
the main office for more
information.

Support our Fundraisers

Pequea Point Break Donations
Spirit Wear Sale

Sub Sale
Candy Sale

Information will be sent home
throughout the school year.

Scan this barcode to register your Weis
Club Card on your next shopping trip.

Together we can promote the educational, social and emotional growth of our children!
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